
 
 
July 28, 2020 
 
 
Meeting called to order by Marvin Matlock. 
 
Members present, Charles Chadwell and Marvin Matlock also present Patsy Burchett, Registrar. 
 
The Board completed the annual performance review of the General Registrar. 
 
The Board discussed roof repair at the Robbins Chapel precinct. 
 
Patsy informed the Board that the State had granted the Registrar’s office 56,000 dollars (cares act) for 
the purpose of purchasing equipment and items that are Covid 19 related. 
 
With no other business the Board adjourned and will meet again August 4, 2020. 
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